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MARGARET RIVER PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 Hon BARRY HOUSE to the minister representing the Minister for Education and Training: 

Notice of this question was given some time ago.   

(1) How many students from Augusta attend Margaret River Primary School?   

(2) Are there plans for a new government primary school to be built in the Margaret River area?   

(3) If so, what site has been identified, and when will the school be built?   

(4) If not, why not, given that the current enrolment at Margaret River is well over 600 children, and 
growing rapidly, for which an eighth transportable classroom has just been installed?   

Hon LJILJANNA RAVLICH replied: 

I thank the member for some notice of this question.  Unfortunately, I do not have a response to that specific 
question, although I have an answer to another question.  If, however, the answer to the question that has been 
asked comes through prior to the end of question time, I will be more than happy to provide the answer to the 
honourable member. 
 


